17" April 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians and Pupils,
| hope that this brief message finds you and yours safe and well.

As you are probably aware we will not be returning to school this coming
Monday April 20th following the decision of the government to extend
current restrictions until May 5th.

However, our teachers will be making contact with you and our pupils
again over the coming week as we continue with distance learning. We
will endeavour to continue with and develop further some of the
practices that teachers had established prior to the Easter break.

Thank you for your support and effort during these unprecedented times.
I know that myself and all the staff very much look forward to opening
the doors of our school again and meeting with you in person.

For now take care and best regards,
Barry



